
Information for Former Policyholders of  
United Republic Life Insurance Company (Utah) 

 
 
United Republic was placed in liquidation on November 18, 1994. The company’s policies were 
transferred to Commonwealth, which was later assumed by Monumental Life Insurance 
Company. Policies from United Republic are being serviced by Spectrum, a division of 
Monumental. Policyholders can contact Spectrum at 800.388.7995. 
 
 
 
 


